
 

 

 

 

November 21, 2019 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

The Texas Health Resources Federalwide Assurance numbers is FWA00013095.  You 

may also access this information at any time by going to the website for the Office for 

Human Protections:  https://www.hhs.gov/ohrp or 

https://ohrp.cit.nih.gov/search/fwasearch.aspx?styp=bsc  

 

Regards, 

 

 

 

Teresa Turbeville 

Senior Director, Research 
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